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Aspen Falls Sponsors Winter Jazz & Blues Festival
Aspen Falls is proud to announce that the city will be this year’s sponsor of the Winter Jazz & Blues Festival. Founded in 1980, the festival takes place at the Aspen Falls Lakefront Park just southwest of the city. To go along with the music, the festival also features an array of food and beverages from restaurants in the area. Micro beers and wine from the Aspen Falls winery region will also be available. A variety of retail stores will also be selling CDs, books, shirts, hats, and other paraphernalia.
For further information, contact Mary Lou Pietela at (805) 555-5454.
Jazz & Blues Festival Wins Greener Festival Award
Aspen Falls Winter Jazz & Blues Festival has been awarded the Environmentally Responsible Festival Award. Ten festivals were presented the awards this year for their efforts in promoting and sponsoring environmentally responsible festivals.
The award is based on scoring in several areas such as event management, waste management recycling and water management. Points are awarded for festivals that can show an active plan to reduce on-site waste, recycle and compost wherever possible, reuse water and use sustainable power.
Some of the Jazz & Blues Festival efforts include the promotion of Refuse, Reuse, Reduce, Recycle, only allow recyclable materials within the festival site, observing the ‘leave no trace’ program and using parking income to help protect the nearby wetlands.
